
Keep safe: wear mask properly, wash your hands with water and soap or sanitize and keep social 
distance 
 

 
MASENO UNIVERSITY 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR – ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS 
 

NOTICE TO FIRST YEARS (2021 COHORT) 

This is to remind you that end of semester examinations for Year One have been 
scheduled to begin on 6th December, 2021. Ensure that you have cleared fees and are 
fully registered for the course units. You will be required to download an examination 
card and have it signed and stamped at the office of your respective Deans. 

During examinations it is a requirement that you have your Student ID card and the 
examinations card. 

Please take note of the above. 

Thank you. 

 

Rose Omoga-Chiaji 

FOR: REGISTRAR ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS 


